
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope you have a lovely half term break and get to enjoy Easter 

with your family.  

After Easter in PSHE we will be thinking about how we change from a baby to a child. 

Please could you send your child in with two photos after the Easter holidays - one of them 

as a baby and one of them now as a child. These photos will be used in class books and will 

not come home again until the end of the year. A photocopy or print out of a photo is fine. 

We are also in need for parent volunteers for our trip to South Angle farm park. We have had 

so far 2 parents that can help but ideally, we will need 5 more. Please speak to a member of 

Y2 team if you can help. Thank you. 

The children completed some practise SATs papers for reading and maths. The results tell us 

that children will need to do as much reading at home as possible. Please try to listen to 

your child read daily and ask comprehension questions to check their understanding.   

There will be no homework set for the holiday but we would like to have a spelling test on 

the first Friday we come back, 21st of April. These are the words children will need to learn to 

spell: because, bought, favourite, know, shoe.  
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